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31st March 2025
Year 5 Cinema Trip
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are excited to let you know that Year 5 will be taking part in a trip to the cinema! 
When?
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Where?
Newquay’s Lighthouse Cinema
What will they watch?
Pupils will watch a current, suitable release. 
Cost & Payment Details
The total cost of this trip will be £5 which can be paid via ParentPay (Payment Item: Year 5 Cinema Trip – May 2025) by Monday 21st April 2025. 
Additional Information
The cinema trip can only proceed if sufficient contributions have been made. On this occasion, we will be unable to offer any financial assistance. If the trip has to be cancelled due to lack of funding, a full refund will be given. 
Pupils may take a snack with them to the cinema, however, owing to severe allergies, snacks with nuts will not be permitted. 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr Ellis-Davis & Year 5 Team 
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